
From: Vince O'Neill <vjoneill@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 9:57 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Development vote April 17 Cottages at Barton Green 

 

Hello, 

 

I am writing expressing my concern for the approval of the new Northside development. With the North Sky 

development under way, the new lower town condo project already approved, this project I feel will stress 

commuter routes, hospital traffic and endanger school crossings. I am a resident off Cloverdale st and have 4 

children, 2 of which attend A2 Steam Northside. I Currently bike to U of M hospital because the traffic and 

parking is such an issue. I feel the Broadway bridge / Maiden lane intersection is already stressed and needs 

infrastructure improvement, with the addition of North Sky and the Lower Town condos, this area will be a 

nightmare during commuter time. If this new development is added, without timely modifications, it will 

surely jam bus routes.  

 

Please dont allow these developments with out proper infrastructure improvements that don't come at the 

cost of current residents.  

 

Vincent O'Neill 

Northside resident 

 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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